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HR

From: HR
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 1:49 PM
To: shpenational@shpe.org
Subject: RE: Need copy of archived posting [Ticket #301332] [ID #223397] - 301332

Hello, 
 
My name is Barbara Allen; I am the HR Coordinator here at OPB. I am hoping you might be able to help me 
access some archived information that I am no longer able to see in http://careercenter.shpe.org/. I am hoping 
to have copies of all job postings that OPB submitted beginning 9/26/14 (title was VP, Engineering) through 
today’s date. Any help would be most appreciated.  
 
Thank you!  
 
Barb 
 
-- 
Barbara Allen 
OPB HR Coordinator 
Ph 503-445-1885 
Fx 503-445-1859 

 
 
 
From: Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers Customer Service [mailto:tickets@yourmembership.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 1:16 PM 
To: HR <hr@opb.org> 
Subject: Re: Need copy of archived posting [Ticket #301332] [ID #223397] ‐ 301332 
 
Customer 
Support Ticket 

Updat

Subject: Need copy of archived posting    >Category: post     

Barbara Allen -  
 
Hello Barbara,  
 
Thank you for providing me that information. Upon checking on the date of your posted job on that information you provided it was from 2014 an
we started managing the career site a year after that which is August 2015. All the job posting before August 2015 are not on our system since 
who managed that career site yet. What we can do now is we would like you to please contact directly the SHPE for they can further assist you 
Please contact them to this Phone: 323-725-3970 Email: shpenational@shpe.org  
 
 
 
Thanks,  
 
Concepcion Villacorta  
Customer Support Team  

  
Previous Messages 

  
Sent 03-23-2017 03:40 PM 
Sent By Barbara Allen 
Message Hello Concepcion,  
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Thank you for your reply. Please see email dated 9/16/14 from The Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers titled "Thank y
SHPE's job board!" below:  
 
"Thank you for purchasing a job posting with the Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers (SHPE).  
 
This note confirms your order and will serve as your receipt for $275. We look forward to having your opportunities available to
Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers. If you have any questions, please e-mail careercenter@shpe.org.  
 
Thanks for your interest and support of SHPE.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
SHPE  
www.shpe.org"  
 
This is the job I am needing a copy of - hopefully this additional information will help with locating it.  
 
Thank you again,  
 
Barb 

  
  
Sent 03-23-2017 03:31 PM 
Sent By Concepcion Villacorta 
Message Barbara Allen -  

 
Hello,  
 
Upon checking you do not have any job posting placed in Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers.  
 
 
Thanks,  
Concepcion Villacorta  
Customer Support Team 

  
  
Sent 03-23-2017 03:15 PM 
Sent By Barbara Allen 
Message Hello,  

 
My name is Barbara Allen; I am the HR Coordinator here at OPB. I am hoping you might be able to help me access some arch
I am no longer able to see in http://careercenter.shpe.org/. I am hoping to have copies of all job postings that OPB submitted b
(title was VP, Engineering) through today’s date. Any help would be most appreciated.  
 
Thank you!  
 
Barb  

  
  

To reply to this message, go to: 
 
http://careercenter.shpe.org/r/support/manage.cfm?site_id=21953&ticket=301332&ticketcd=7257F1BCD7744BBD4A5A
 


